
COVID-19 

With the ongoing concerns about COVID-19, we want to reassure you that the health and safety of our 

patients and staff is our top priority. We will continue to be vigilant in the monitoring of this 

unprecedented event and will be following the guidance provided by the Center for Disease Control 

and Prevention (CDC). Please review our Protocol and screening questions listed below prior to your 

appointment. We appreciate your continued trust in our practice, and look forward to seeing you 

soon. 

 

COVID-19 Protocol 

 

Please review our COVID-19 screening questions (Listed Below) one week prior to your 

appointment. If you answer yes to any of these questions please contact the office to 

reschedule your appointment. You will be asked the same questions upon your arrival. 

 

Once you arrive in the parking lot please call the office at 410-535-2011 to check in. Our waiting 

room is currently closed. A minor or a patient that needs assistance may be accompanied by one 

guardian. If you happen to reach our voicemail, our lines may currently be busy, please call back 

in a few minutes. Please stay in your vehicle until instructed to come to the front door.   

 

        Please bring a mask with you to wear when you enter and exit the office 

 

The assistant will meet you at the front door to take your temperature and give you hand 

sanitizer before entering the office 

 

 

COVID-19 Screening Questions 

• In the last 14 days have you felt feverish or had a fever 

• Have you been experiencing any shortness of breath or difficulties breathing? 

• Do you have a cough? 

• Have you had any other flu symptoms including gastrointestinal upset, headache, and fatigue? 

• Has you experienced recent loss of taste or smell? 

• Have you been in contact with any confirmed COVID-19 positive patients? 

• Have you traveled outside of Maryland in the last 14 days? 

( If you are unsure if you should reschedule, please contact the office at 410-535-2011) 

 

High Risk Patients 

 



The CDC considers anyone over the age of 60 to be considered high risk. Anyone with heart 

disease, lung disease, kidney disease, diabetes or any auto-immune disorder as also considered 

high risk, and it is recommended that these patients reschedule elective procedures to a later 

date for their own safety. 

 

 

 


